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Information Letter no. 14-2017 
 

 
 
 
Dear Member Federation, 
 
We were asked by the Georgian Fencing Federation and the Organising Committee of 
the European Senior Championships in Tbilisi to remind all federations who have not 
yet booked their hotel accommodations to consider this now with urgency. 
 
As there will be during the same period a rugby championship it is advisable that you 
look into this matter at once. And please note that we also have our Congress a day 
before the championships. 
 
Best regards from Plovdiv, 
 
Max Geuter 
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